Lleanore Httwell
33 Ottawa Crescent, Guetph, ON

Trista Di Lullo, ACST
Secretary-Treasurer, Committee of Adjustment

Subject: Application Number A-8/21

Dear Ms. Di Lullo,

I am writing with reference to the subject application number proposing a variance to the
By-law 4.20.9 of Zoning By-law (1995)-14864 whereby the applicant is requesting to
maintain a fence on the front yard of their property that exceeds the existing 0.8 meters
in height permitted under the By-law.

As a resident at 33 Ottawa Crescent for over 30 years, | am opposed to the support of
this variance. | have read and agree to the concerns as submitted by my neighbour, PJ
Maclean and believe that the request for variance be denied.

If you require further verification of this statement, please contact me at your earliest
convenience.

Sincerely,
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Eleanore Attwell




